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Dear Coaches, 
          The American Swimming Coaches Association Board of Directors and myself want to ensure that every coach in the State of Texas has every opportunity to attend the 51st Annual ASCA World Clinic in Dallas on Sept. 3-8. So here is the financial opportunity of the year! 
          Register for just $200.00 for the best five days of Education and Inspiration you can experience in our profession! 
          Simply click to this link to register: https://www.ascaworldclinic.com/register and we’ll honor this special price for you when we see your Texas address. 
If you register before May 31, register yourself for one of the ASCA schools for FREE. 
          Our program has high levels of education appropriate to you, whether you coach novices, advanced age groupers, high school or college athletes or the elite athletes of our sport. 
To see the full program: https://docs.wixstatic.com/ugd/38260f_c520b808781d42819d21334235cfd9c9.pdf this will get you a downloadable PDF of the entire World Clinic Program. 
           You’ll have a chance to talk with your peers from all areas of our sport, and ask questions of the greatest coaching minds of our generation. 
           No matter who you coach, how long you’ve coached, or where you coach, you’ll find inspiring and reinforcing stories of coaching that will add to your information base and inspire you to go home with the knowledge of being an even better coach for your athletes and team. 
I look forward to seeing you there. All the Best, John Leonard, ASCA 

